
September 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 8 Royal Navy Employability Skills Workshop

As part of our careers programme, next week the Royal Navy will be delivering a 2-hour
employability workshop for all Year 8 students during the school day. The fun activities have
been designed to develop and practice leadership, communication and teamwork skills.

Students will be attending on the following days:

● Wednesday 20 September : (Form groups involved - 8B2, 8B1, 8C2, 8C1)
● Thursday 21 September : (Form groups involved - 8H1, 8H2, 8R1, 8R2)

Students will be informed which two hour session they will be attending on the day they are
scheduled to attend.

Students will need to bring in trainers on the day to change into and a water bottle. As the
activities are physical, any students with a current injury, or receiving medical treatment will
not be able to participate in the activities, but will be able to spectate or take on a leadership
role.

I hope that your child enjoys the event and that it provides an inspiring opportunity building
skills that they will call on throughout their lives.

Yours sincerely

Mr L Roberts
Assistant Headteacher


